
14.12.2020 
Dear Tony 
 
 
Thank you for the update – very much appreciated. It was good to read your latest news. 
 
 
Very best 
  
 
John 
 
  
 
From: ChairofBoard <ChairofBoard@wiltshiremusicconnect.org.uk>  
Sent: 07 December 2020 09:51 
To: GLEN, John <john.glen.mp@parliament.uk> 
Subject: Wiltshire Music Connect update 
 
  
 
Dear John,  
 
Following my letter to you dated 14 July and your response dated 20 July I wanted to update you 
regarding music in Wiltshire schools and the valuable and highly skilled Wiltshire workforce that 
provides it. 
 
Unlike my previous letter, there is no immediate call to action here but I wanted to up-date you on 
the status in your constituency so you are aware of and consider these issues. 
 
I will continue to update you in 2021 and thank you for your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Tony Spath 
 
Chair, Stakeholder Board 
 
Wiltshire Music Connect 
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